
  Longstone CE (VA) School 
The Cross 
DE45 1TZ 

Telephone: 01629 640377 
Email: enquiries@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr Simon Beahan 

  

Thursday 26th October 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 

SSP Football  Wednesday 8th November  Highfields School Matlock 
 

After attending the SSP football tournament I am pleased to confirm your child’s team 
have progressed into the next round of the SSP county football tournament. The event is 
due to run on Wednesday 8th November from 3.30pm at Highfields School in Matlock. 
 
 
Unfortunately, on this occasion we are unable to secure a bus to take us to and from 
Highfields so we are relying on offers from parents to help us with transport. We would 
need to leave school at 2.40pm and should be finished for around 5pm. If you are able to 
help with transport to Highfields please email sneedham2@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk. 
All children will need collecting from Highfields School at around 5pm. 
 
Please send you child to school- 
 

 Wearing their PE Kit (navy tops and navy shorts) 
 Warm Clothing and a coat 
 Shin Guards/Astro turf shoes/football boots 
 Food/Several drinks as it will be a long afternoon 

 
Your child must have a pair of shin guards to take part in this event. If they forget to bring 
them on the day they will not be allowed to take part for health and safety reasons. 
Spectators are very welcome at this event. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sally Needham 
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